
 
 

 
Jamia Millia Islamia 

is pleased to announce the inauguration of 
 

Indian Ocean Studies Programme 
Under the Academy of Third World Studies 

 
 

on 26th February 2009 at 
Tagore Room, Dayar-e-Mir Taqi Mir at 10.30 a.m. 

 
 

Prof. Satish Chandra 
will deliver a keynote address to mark the occasion 

followed by a short panel discussion on the scope of the programme 
 

 
 

We look forward to your presence and participation in this event. 
 

 
 

R.S.V.P. 
 

Lakshmi Subramanian, Coordinator 
Indian Ocean Studies Programme 

Jamia Millia Islamia 
 


